
 

 

January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted that your child has chosen to study at New College Bradford and we are very 

grateful for the support you already provide in helping us ensure that our students can fulfil their 

potential and progress to the next stage of their chosen path.   

Local governance offers a further opportunity to contribute to our local College community and we 

are currently seeking additional members for our New College Bradford Advisory Group from our 

parent body. 

The role of an Advisor is a voluntary position, ensuring that the aims, visons and values of the Trust 

are embedded and upheld at a local level and that our students are safe, supported and well 

prepared for the future.   We would be delighted to welcome new skills, perspectives and 

enthusiasm from the parents and carers of our students to complement our existing experienced 

Advisory Group team.  The Advisory Group meets for approximately 1.5 hours around 6 times a year 

outside of the core day, either at College or via Teams. 

If you are passionate about your child’s education and the future of New College Bradford, and are 

interested in finding out more about this commitment, please contact the Principal’s PA, Sally Cook, 

either by email on sally.cook@nclt.ac.uk or by telephone 01274 089152.    

Yours sincerely 

 

Stuart Nash 
Principal, New College Bradford 

mailto:sally.cook@nclt.ac.uk

